
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates: 
7 – Last day to turn in fees for June Recital Costumes 
11 – 13 Rehearsal Week for Holiday Show  
14 – Studio Closed 
16 – Dress Rehearsal for Holiday Show 
17 – Holiday Show 
18 – 21 Polar Express Week 
22 – Jan 7 Studio Closed for Holiday Break 
 
HOLIDAY ORNAMENTS: 
We will have keepsake ornaments available to purchase for our 
Holiday Show – How The Grinch Stole Christams.  They are $10.00 
each and can be pre ordered in our office. This is a fundraiser for 
the studio to help with our new building fund! 
 
ACCOUNT BALANCES: 
Your account must have a $0.00 balance by Dec 14 for your child to participate in the show.  We will 
send out a reminder email on Dec 10 to any accounts that have a balance.  
 
REHEARSAL WEEK: 
Rehearsal week for our Holiday show is December 11 – 13. Please see revised schedule for that week! 
Acro classes, baby Ballet, Solos, Duets / Trios and Comp Teams will still take place but at different times 
/ days. Revised schedule is in our Holiday Handbook as well as posted in our office. Rehearsals for the 
show are based on Acts – please see the Holiday Handbook to see which act your child is performing in. 
 
HOLIDAY SHOW: 
It is super important to read your Holiday Handbook! Everything from costumes, hair, makeup to 
rehearsals and ticket information is in this handbook.  You can access it online www.robertsdance.com 
or you can read it in our office.  Tickets go on sale Dec 4 and is reserved seating! 
 
SPLITS! 
If your child has all 3 splits down by November 30, have them show their teacher and we will make a list.  
Those students with all 3 splits receive a no dress code pass for the month of December! Hair must still 
be in a bun, appropriate dance shoes must still be worn and no bare midriff showing.  
 
POLAR EXPRESS WEEK: 
We will have fun at the studio during our polar express week Dec 18-21.  Students can wear their 
pajamas all week to classes!  All students will receive their candy canes this week and another little treat 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Xandre, Belle, Emma, Chanelle, 
Heather and Halle 

We are so excited for a great year!! To stay 

in the loop on all upcoming events here are 

a few places you can keep updated! 

• Remind Text – Join our Mass 

Texting 

• Logging in to your Parent Portal 

• Read the Bulletin board and Dry 

erase board in our office 

• Read our monthly newsletters on 

our website, posted in the office 

and sent out via text and email. 

http://www.robertsdance.com/


in relation to the Polar Express! Company Dancers – We will not be taking attendance this week.  
Attendance will be optional and not required during this week. 
 
JUNE COSTUMES: 
We will post links on our website in the next week or so to view your child’s costume(s) within the next 
week or so! 
 
SANTA: 
We are still looking for a Santa for our Holiday Show. If anyone is interested or knows someone who is 
interested, please email us robertsdanceinfo@yahoo.com. We have the suite! We just need the santa! 
 
 

mailto:robertsdanceinfo@yahoo.com

